
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Since March 01 of 2020, “The Protection of Rights without Borders” NGO has been implementing 

the Project on “Improvement of Judicial Reforms: Improvement of Public Administration Quality: 

Is Armenia Creating a New Reality” with the financial assistance of the National Democratic 

Endowment (NED).  

In the scope of the Project, an examination of the cases adopted into proceeding against the 

Republic of Armenia Police, have been conducted, one of the aims of which is to raise the 

systematic problems related to administration in regard to a number of legal issues closely related 

to authorities of the RA Police.  

Particularly, 80 decisions1 out of 90 decisions registered in the Court in 2019 and 2020 and adopted 

until June 30 of 2020, as well as 28 discontinuation decisions out of 56 cases have been 

respectively analysed.  

Before the finalization of the examination outcomes, meetings and discussions have been 

organized with the representatives of different departments of the RA Police.  

During the mentioned discussions, the Organization presented the main outcomes by given sectors 

and problems, in regard to which the RA Police presented its approach.   

The final outcomes of the examination, including also the comments and recommendations 

presented by the RA Police, are summarized in the current Report. The Report covers both overall 

numerical statistics of the judicial cases and problems rising from legal and administrative issues 

and other substantive issues and other problems and content related issues.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 The differences between the number of the cases taken from “Datalex” informative system and actually examined cases can 

be conditioned by the big number of cases, as well as by the fact that the latter had been examined by the Organization during 

2019-2020.  


